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Your Ref.
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Please ask for:

Date:

TO ALL SCHOOLS

Dear SENCO,

Sarah Merrick

24 February 1999

Many thanks to all of those who distributed the Autumn edition of Partnership News,
the newsletter for parents of children with Special Educational Needs.

We will shortly be printing the Spring issue
previously requested to each school.

If the number of newsletters you require has changed, or if you did not return the slip
previously, please complete the attached reply slip and return it to me by 12th March
1999.

Yours faithfully,

@esarah Merrick
Parent Partnership Officer



Name of School

.Parent
Partnership

Project

REPLY SLIP

...............................................................................

This reply slip has been designed to fit a standard window envelope.

Please return it to me as quickly as possible, and no later than March 12th.

Many thanks for your assistance,

Sarah Merrick
Parent Partnership Officer

Parent Partnership Officer
Pupil Access and Support Services
Shirehall
Market Avenue
Norwich
NRI 3JQ


